
Statement as to why no Job Impact Statement is Necessary 
 
A Job Impact Statement is not required because the emergency adoption will not have any 
impact on jobs or employment opportunities. The emergency adoption provides for 
telemedicine visits in some circumstances due to COVID-19 and to keep telemedicine in 
effect during the regulatory process for a permanent proposal regarding telehealth. 
 


